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Board Direction 
15.CH3359 

 

 

 
At a meeting held on 10/01/2018, the Board considered the documents and 

submissions on file generally. 

 
The Board decided to annul the compulsory purchase order based on the following 

reasons and considerations. 

 

Reasons and Considerations  
Having regard to the letter on file submitted to An Bord Pleanala by the local 

authority dated 24th November 2017 seeking to withdraw the compulsory purchase 

order, the Board considered that it would be appropriate to annul the compulsory 

purchase order. 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Member  Date: 10th January 2018 

 Eugene Nixon   

 

 

 

 


